
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
TOWNSHIP OF CENTRE WELLINGTON 

 
CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

 
NORTHEAST FERGUS INDUSTRIAL PARK, STORMWATER MANAGEMENT STRATEGY 

 
NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 

 
The Township of Centre Wellington is completing a review of the storm drainage requirements for the Northeast 
Industrial Park on Gregson Court in Fergus.  The review includes delineation of drainage areas and stormwater 
management options. Completion of the review will provide a strategy to address stormwater management 
needs for the Northeast Industrial Park.    
 
The Process: 
This project is being planned in accordance with the requirements of Schedule B of the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (October 2000, as amended in 2007 and 2011) which is an approved process under 
the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. This Class Environmental Assessment process includes public and 
approval agency consultation, an evaluation of alternatives to address the identified problem(s), an assessment 
of potential environmental effects and identification of reasonable measures to mitigate any adverse impacts 
that may result from the implementation of the project. 

 

 
 

How to Participate: 
As part of the public consultation program, a project contact list is being created.  Those listed will receive 
information regarding the project (by mail or email based on the preference of the stakeholder) including all 
formal Notices.  To be placed on the project contact list, to provide comments or to request further information, 
please contact either: 
 
 
 Colin Baker, P. Eng. Ray Kirtz, P. Eng. 

Managing Director of Infrastructure Services  Project Manager 
Township of Centre Wellington    Triton Engineering Services Limited 
7444 Wellington Road #21     14-105 Queen Street, West 
ELORA, Ontario, NOB 1SO    FERGUS, Ontario, N1M 1S6 
cbaker@centrewellington.ca    rkirtz@tritoneng.on.ca 
(519) 846-9691 ext. 357 (P)    (519) 843-3920 (P) 
(519) 846-9858 (F)      (519) 843-1943 (F) 

 
 

This Notice first issued 18th day of December, 2015. 
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